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26 November 2024 
 
Dear Mr Mouawad, 
 
I wish to inform you that the Secretary of State has today extended the time period for 
the Best Value Inspection until 31 January 2025. The scope of the inspection remains 
unchanged from the letter sent to you on 8 May 2024, which is available on gov.uk. A 
copy of this letter will also be published on gov.uk. 
  
I appreciate your continued cooperation with the Best Value Inspection. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Max Soule    
Deputy Director, Local Government Stewardship and Interventions 

http://www.gov.uk/mhclg

